

Fort McMurray Public School District #2833

231 Hardin Street, Fort McMurray, AB T9H 2G2 Telephone: 780.799.7900 | Fax: 780.743.2655

Website: www.fmpsdschools.ca

Twitter: @FMPSD

Office of Doug Nicholls, Superintendent of Schools 780.799.7903 | douglas.nicholls@fmpsd.ab.ca | @DougNicholls2

October 21, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians of FMPSD students,

Re: Halloween Costumes - Clowns

As you may be aware, there have been several reports about threats by individuals dressed up as clowns both locally and internationally. Some actions by the people dressed as clowns have resulted in criminal charges.

Some School Districts are not allowing clown costumes of any type to be worn in schools or on school property. That is the position that we will be taking this year. We believe strongly that this decision is in the best interest of our students, our staff and our District.

Thank you, in advance for your cooperation. We do not want any uneasiness and additional stress during the Halloween activities.

We appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Doug Nicholls

Superintendent of Schools

Dong Wild